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July 10, 2023 

ROAD CLOSURE IN  
FOOTHILLS COUNTY 

Public Works will be closing a portion of 378 Ave West between 232 St West and 224 St West 
for road repairs starting today, July 10th at 10:00 am. Reopening is tentatively set for July 13th, 
2023.

We apologize for the short notice and any inconvenience this may cause you. 

Contact Foothills County Public Works Department at 403-652-2390 with any questions. 




